

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP T: 020 8854 4785 E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

8th July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Water Fun Day!

With the restrictions this year, we haven't been able to provide the children with all the exciting experiences that we would have liked and we want to make the end of term as fun as possible for them.

On Monday 19<sup>th</sup> July, we have planned a '**Water Fun Day!**' for the children. This will involve a range of water based activities including the use of water pistols and throwing soaking sponges! (let's keep our fingers crossed that the sun will be shining!)

Each class will be allocated a session throughout the day and during this time the children will be getting very wet! With this in mind we are asking if each child can bring the below:

- A small towel
- A sun hat
- Sun cream (this MUST be applied before coming to school, but you can
  put a tube in their bag just in case)
- A change of clothes (school uniform), including underwear and shoes, and a bag to put wet things in

The children can come to school wearing their PE kits and trainers, after the water fun session they can change into their school uniform and school shoes.

The water fun session will end with the children having an ice lolly before returning back to class.

We really want to ensure that all children are able to access this session and spend time with their friends. If you have any questions about this at all please see me or Mrs Cook.

We look forward to sharing the photos with you!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Vdovin Headteacher





Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP T: 020 8854 4785 E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

